
 

   

 
Ref. No : TIAD/23-24/CIR/C028                                             May 17th, 2023 

CIRCULAR 

Subject – Admission Notice for Next Session 
 
Dear Students of BFA/BPA and MFA/MPA Second & Third Year  
 
Dear Students, 
 
As your exams are still ongoing until July 6th, we understand that you are focused on your 
preparations. Once your exams conclude, you will be granted a 10-day summer break starting 
from the day after the exams end.  
 
Kindly coordinate with your Class Teacher regarding projects & assignments. It is important to 
work closely with your Class Teacher to ensure a smooth transition into the upcoming session. 
The deadline to submit the project report and assignments is July 15th. 
 
The new session will commence on July 17th, which falls on a Monday. We look forward to 
welcoming you back for another enriching academic year. 
 
To ensure a seamless admission process, we would like to remind you to submit your fee for 
the next session between July 1st and July 10th. Please make sure to complete the payment 
within this period to avoid any inconvenience. 
 
Additionally, we invite you to visit the campus for the planning and preparation of the 10th 
June event. Your presence and contribution would be greatly appreciated. 
 
We wish you all the best for your ongoing exams and hope you have a relaxing and rejuvenating 
summer break. 

 
 
 

 
Dr. Madhu Aggrawal 
Director 
Tecnia Institute of Art & Design 
 
  


